Permanent Mission of the State of Kuwait
to the United Nations
New York

154/2022

BY:
The Permanent Representative of the State of Kuwait to the United Nations presents his

compliments to the President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), H.E. Collen

Vixen Kelapile.

With reference to the Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to be presented at the High-
level Political Forum (HLPF), under the auspices of ECOSOC in 2023, we write to you today to
notify ECOSOC of Kuwait’s intention to conduct a VNR at the 2023 HLPF, bearing in mind that
Kuwait’s last VNR participation was at the 2019 HLPF.

The Permanent Representative of the State of Kuwait to the United Nations avails himself
of this opportunity to renew to the President of the Economic and Social Council the assurances

of his highest consideration.

The President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC).



